
Dear Volunteer;

 Thank you for assistance at the 2006 Synchronized Team Skating Championships.
Here is some information you need to know before you arrive at the competition.

 When you arrive –

Parking – Volunteer parking will be one block from the arena in parking
lot S on the map, Lot 4 on the sign. Be sure to park in that lot to have your
parking paid for.  Please bring the parking ticket in with you when you
arrive at the arena.

Entrance to Arena – Look for a Board at the Southeast corner of the
arena to indicate the volunteer entrance.  The door is also marked as the
security entrance.  The skaters entrance is on the opposite side.

Volunteer check-in Table – You Must sign in at the table first before you
go to work so that you will receive your credentials and credit for your
club.  You will receive a logo t-shirt to wear while you are working.  The
t-shirt will be yours to keep.  You will also receive a volunteer credential.
After your shift is over, return to the volunteer table to sign out and turn in
your credentials.  You will then receive a parking pass and a ticket if you
have worked over 6 hours.

Meals – If your shift is during a meal time you will be able to have food in
the volunteer room.

During the competition, all the committee chairpersons will be wearing goldenrod
jackets, so look for them if you need help or have questions.

Passes for the competition will not be given to the volunteers until they have completed
their six hours of work.

If you need more information, such as maps of the arena or parking lots, please go to the
web site  - www.synchronationals2006.org.

We hope you have an enjoyable volunteer experience.

2006 Synchronized Championships Committee

Committee Chair ______________________________________________

Phone # ______________________________

E-Mail address _______________________________________________

http://www.synchronationals2006.org



